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What is the overall time frame for the work once it commences? The Proposed Project includes
construction and operation of a new 230-kV transmission line between the existing
Sycamore Canyon and Pefasquitos Substations. The Proposed Project includes four
transmission line segments and minor modifications to four existing substations:

Approximately when is it anticipated that the work would commence?

What road closures and for what approximate durations would be anticipated? Pomerado
Road, Angelique Road, Scripps Poway Road, I-15?

Best Regards,

Paul Crandell
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